
 
 

 

 

 

 

30-03-2016 

H. E. Ambassador of the Islamic Republic of Pakistan Mr. June. 
  
It is with sorrow and deep sadness that we in Danmission learned about the heinous terrorist 
attack in Lahore Sunday evening. 
Making children, women and families enjoying free time and celebrating the Easter holiday, a goal 
for terrorism, is so very sad and chilling. 

 

We are much aware that all responsible political parties, in and without Pakistan, along with its 
leaders, the President and Prime Minister of Pakistan, have all taken a strong stand against the 
murdering of totally innocent people. 
 
Mr. Ambassador Junejo, so do we all in Danmission, along with our partners in Pakistan. We pray 
for justice and human right for all, as we offer our prayers and assistance to the bereaved families. 
  
Please accept our heartfelt condolences to Pakistan and all its people in the midst of tragedy. 
  
  
On behalf of Danmission. 
  
Mr. Lorens Hedelund, former Danmission Pakistan Country Coordinator 
Mr. Karsten Thomsen, present Danmission Pakistan Country Coordinator 
Mr. Jorgen Skov Sorensen, General Secretary 
 


